
Welcome to our new edition of Airwaves. Grab a cuppa, read & enjoy! 

We have some good news to share! 

The ACMA have approved our application to extend our broadcasting licence for another 
five years! So we’re here until October 2029 at least!  

But we know God’s plans go far beyond that. 

As we have just celebrated 20 years of being on air, we’re looking forward to the future. He 
has brought us so far, through so many challenges and so many blessings. He is far from 
finished with us! 

There are big things coming. God is moving, and we’re hanging onto His coat-tails! 

Our 2024 AGM will be held on Tuesday night, November 19, starting at 7:00pm. 

It will take place at Rhema Central, 16 Dyer Crescent, West Gosford. 

All current financial members are invited to join us on this night to hear what’s been  
happening over the last 12 months, and our plans for the future.  

Its your chance to meet the directors, management and team, get your questions  
answered, and give your input into our future direction. 

This is your Christian radio station, and we’d love you to be involved! Come along and be 
an active participant in Rhema Central Coast. 

Refreshments will be served, so your taste buds will enjoy the night too! 



Office/Postal: 16 Dyer Crescent, West Gosford, 2250 Email:   mail@rhema.cc 

Website: www.rhema.cc Phone/Fax:        02 4367 4042 

 Facebook: www.facebook.com/rhemacentralcoast          Studio Text Line:   0401 949 949 

We’re continuing to introduce you to the team that makes Rhema.CC tick!  In this issue we catch up with 
our intern and key member of our production team, Janine Arua! 

1. Favourite food:  Anything cooked by someone else. Speedy Thai-Style Tofu Curry 
with fresh peas that I had recently was delicious. 

2. Why Rhema CC?: It knows and understands the local community and partners 
with local churches. 

3. Highlights of your time with Rhema: A sense of belonging among wonderful 
volunteers. The opportunity to do things I would never have thought myself capable 

of. Meeting and recording people whose work I have admired for a very long time.   
4. Hopes for the future with Rhema: Through my study and internship with Rhema.CC there are some 
concepts that I'd like to explore - arts, group singing, crochet, our beautiful natural environment. 
5. Favourite movie or game: I play Bananagram each evening, and use a 5-letter word as my first guess 
for my daily Wordle. If I was picking a fave movie it'd be The Princess Bride. 

Another busy 3 months with pop-up 
broadcasts from Avondale University Open 
Day, Erina Fair Trade Market Day and Ettalong 
Baptist Church Spring Fair.  We also had our 
premier screening of The Forge movie! 

And the run up to Christmas is looking crazy as usual, with 6 events already locked in. Sadly we’ve had to 
turn a couple down as we just couldn’t fit them in!  If you want us at your event next year, don’t leave it 
too late to get in touch! You may miss out! 


